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1 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Message 

February is fast approaching. It will be another busy month here at Cloverdale Traditional 

School with Groundhog Day, Valentine’s Day, Chinese New Year, Pink Shirt Day, and various 

other learning activities. The overarching theme this month is kindness; always working toward 

developing friendship skills, leadership skills, growth mindset that includes recognizing the 

potential in others, respecting ourselves and those around us, and supporting one another when 

we can.  

It will be an exciting month. 

Please have a restful weekend. Stay healthy and safe! 

 

Valentine’s Day 

If your child would like to bring Valentine’s Day notes to share with friends this year, we ask that 

you please create paper Valentine’s this year.  Due to COVID restrictions surrounding sharing and 

giving of items in our school no extra’s such as candy, treats, stickers, tattoos, fancy pencils, etc 

can be brought and shared.  If you have questions please check in with your child’s teacher.  

Thank you! 
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